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Roberts Road Pump Station 
upgrade 

 

What is happening in your area?  

Water Corporation will soon begin work to upgrade the pumps within the Roberts Road 
underground pump station and relocate the electrical switchboard aboveground. These upgrades 
will ensure we can continue to safely manage wastewater disposal in the City of Melville. 

When is this happening? 

Work will take place in two stages. Stage one will commence week beginning 8 April 2024 and 
take around three months to complete. Work will take place between 7am and 6pm weekdays. 

Two nightshifts will be required. We will be in touch to let you know when this is scheduled. 

Stage two will commence late 2024 or early 2025. We will be in touch again closer to this time. 

Where is this happening? 

The work will take place at the Roberts Road Pump Station, located in Attadale Reserve within the 
City of Melville. Please see map overleaf.   

How will this impact me? 

As with any construction activities, there will be an increase in vehicle movements, noise, and 
activity in the area. Site fencing will be installed around the work area for the safety of our workers 
and the community. 

There may be temporary traffic impacts along Burke Drive and the nearby Principal Shared Path 
(PSP). Traffic management will be on-site to direct vehicles and pedestrians safely around the 
work area during this time. 

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation whilst this essential work takes place. 

Reinstatement 

We follow a thorough reinstatement process to ensure all impacted areas are replaced like for like, 
where practically possible.  

We will work closely with residents and the City of Melville to ensure all reinstatements are carried 
out to an acceptable standard. 
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Who can I contact? 

We trust this information sheet has addressed the key aspects about the proposed work. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us on the below details.  

 Water Corporation Community Engagement Advisor, Lexie Naylor on (08) 9420 2716 
Lexie.Naylor@watercorporation.com.au  

Faults, emergencies, and security – 13 13 75 (24 hours) 

Map of work area 

 

 


